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The Town of Dover is looking for a Dover Resident to replace a member of the Conservation
Commission. The Conservation Commission is a three-member board involved in conservation,
environmental, development and recreational planning in the Town of Dover, occasionally acts
as a "friend of the board" in Act 250 hearings, and oversees the administration of conserved
lands in Dover such as the Dover Town Forest. Please, send letters of interest to Town of Dover
Office Manager, Jeannette Eckert, PO Box 527, West Dover, VT 05356 or reach out with any
questions at (802) 464 5100 x3 or by email at admin [at] doververmont.com.
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